Igor K. Shkhvatsabaja Director, Myasnikov Institute of Cardiology Petroverigsky per 10 Moscow, USSR

Dear Igor:

Many thanks for your kind New Year's Card. Things go briskly here. I enjoyed a great visit with Akhmetely and Kipshidze in Mégève last month and your presence there was missed.

Please give best regards to my friends at the Institute, especially Glasunov and Metelitza.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director Professor of Medicine

HB/kn

he sheet hunted came up better hard them you better hial with Hopeman